
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary Ingrid Sivorot  764-2759 

Finance Committee Kevin Schmidt              778-755-1317 

Director of Formation Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Maintenance  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Stefan Farrow  448-0905 

Dev. & Peace Rep.  Keith Germaine  764-2942  

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . .Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Home Visits for shut-ins . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Judy Boyczuk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 764-6335  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679   or  Carol Stamer . . . . . 575-0728 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
K of C INSURANCE Field Agent. . .Christopher Brown  - 778-754-0591 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER  Rolf—769-6861 or Alice—860-3541  

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 
Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

Associate Pastor:   Fr. Gerald Sekanga 
Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

February 19,  2012 -  7th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

The Son of Man has authority on earth to forgive sins. 
      

 Mark 2 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses.  Contact pastor.   

Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact Pastor. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

CONTACT NUMBERS 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Saturday, Feb. 25th 

Sunday,   Feb. 26th 

  

  

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

   

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

If you are confined to your home, in a care home  or 

know of someone who is & would like   

the Eucharist—or just a visit,  

please call the office  at  250 860-6776 or  

Richard Burke  250 712-9493. 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Pat Palmer 

Ron Atrens 

Yolanta La Salle 

Tom Schmidt 

Ashley Periera 

Benita Spencer 

 

Mary Ann Smithwick [L] 

Flo Smith 

Irene Claggett 

Bonnie Cunningham 

Marj Lockhart 

 

Tony Volk 

Val Cylwa 

Duncan Boyczuk 

Adrian Van de Mosselaer 

Bonnie O’Connor 

Cheryl Spelliscy 

 

Connie Cournane [L] 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

Alanet & Murdo Mac Kinnon 

Jan Schredl 

 

 

Gene Thompson 

Ken Aquilon 

Mario daRosa 

Mike Servedio 

Bev MacNamara 

Chris Schmidt 

 

Patti Cook [L] 

Leona & Vic Stocker 

Ed Rollheiser 

Bill Rodden 

 

 

Len & Bonnie Pelland 

Pat Palmer 

Phil Dillon 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

 

 

Confirmation Class 

Monday Feb. 20 8:30 am Mike & Danuta Preston  

Tuesday  Feb. 21 8:30 am Don Knorr  

Wednesday  Feb. 22 8:30 am Frank Jedlicki  

Thursday Feb. 23 8:30 am Theresa Mendel  

Friday Feb. 24 8:30 am Veronica Gailard  

Saturday  Feb. 25 5:00 pm Dorothy McGarrigle  

 

 

Feb. 26 

8:30 am John Fradette   

 

Sunday  10:30 am Int. Bill Sanesh 

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2012 YTD 2011 YTD 

Collections   $  51,639 $  50,482 

Building Fund  $    4,269 $    4,539 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
 

1st Reading: Genesis 9:8-15 

2nd Reading: 1 Peter 3:18-22 

Gospel: Mark 1:12-15 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Saturday, Feb. 25th 

Sunday,   Feb. 26th 

  

  

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Ingrid & Group 

Ingrid & Group 

Julia & Group 

Youth Ministry 



PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH 

Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal is as follows:  To date 178  

parishioners have contributed a total of $61,295.00 for an aver-

age gift of $344.35.  This is 100% of our Diocesan Goal and 

58.9% of our Parish Goal and 76.6% of our overall goal.  We 

thank all who have contributed to date and encourage all parish-

ioners to participate in this program which is vital to our Dio-

cese and Parish.   IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO PARTICIPATE! 

If you did not receive your package, please pick one up from 

the ledge in the foyer of the Church. 

MARRIAGE ? 

If you are engaged to be Married this year and have not done 

any Preparation yet, please contact the Office to fill out regis-

tration form (available online soon). You will be contacted soon 

after your form is received with further info.  

MASS AT BIG WHITE 

Mass at Big White will begin on Sunday, December 18th and 

conclude on Sunday, March 25, 2012.  Mass will be at 3:30 pm 

in the Schumann House, a large stone house across from the 

gondolas and the main ticket office. 

LENDING LIBRARY  

We are looking for a Parent who would be interested in helping 

to oversee and maintain our Family Lending Library.  

If you are interested please contact Christine at  

children@stcharlesgarnier.ca   Thank you.  

Traditionally  palms from last year  are removed from the home 

during the season of Lent.  You can bring the palms to church 

and you will receive new blessed palms on Palm Sunday.  The 

palms will be burnt and blessed and these ashes  will be used 

for Ash Wednesday.  If you cannot bring them to the church, or 

you don’t remember to, you may burn them at home BUT the 

idea is that all old palms should be removed from your home 

before the Lenten Season begins. 

INCOME TAX RECEIPTS 

2011 Income Tax Receipts are available for pick up in the 

foyer.  If you have any questions regarding your receipt, please 

call Marilee in the Parish Office 250 860-6776. 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS 

The Secular Franciscans of THE LITTLE FLOWERS OF ST. 

FRANCIS FRATERNITY are pleased to announce that Fr. 

Wayne Pfliger will be celebrating Mass and officiating the Rite 

of Permanent Profession for Pam Kemp and Christine Reeves. 

You are invited to attend this Special Mass on Saturday, Feb. 

25th at 11am at St. Charles Garnier Church as Pam and Chris-

tine commit themselves to Gospel living.  A Reception for the 

Secular Franciscans and their invited guests will follow. 

Info:  Phone Alice 250-860-3541 

CURSILLO 

FRIENDS IN FAITH  

Friends in faith Bowling.  Come and join us for 

an afternoon of bowling on Feb. 19th @ Capri 

Valley Lanes at Capri Mall on Gordon Drive—

2pm—4pm.  For more information and registra-

tion contact Kolleen @ 250-469-0679 or Carol 

@ 250-575-0728. 

There are four options for dismissal at Mass in the new  

translation.  Two of which are: 

 ―Go and announce the Gospel of the Lord.‖ 

 ―Go in peace, glorifying the Lord by your life.‖ 

These are challenging statements.  These are counter culture state-

ments.  How can we as Christians announce the Gospel of the Lord?  

The easiest way is to live the Gospel where we live, work and play; to 

be like Jesus in our environment, our culture.  This is possible!  The 

Cursillos in Christianity can show how.  The Diocese of Nelson Cur-

sillo Movement is holding Cursillo weekends in March 2012.  The 

dates are: Women’s—Mar. 8—11, Men's—Mar. 15—18.  For more 

info contact Pete 250-764-7615 or Gail 250-764-7007. 

KIDS KAPERS 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul at St. Charles Garnier Parish 

has a special fund to provide opportunities for children 

aged sixteen and under (including preschoolers) to 

participate in sports or recreational activities.  This 

fund is set up to help families who require some finan-

cial help so that their children can access programs that are fun, 

healthy, educational or creative.  

Some choices might be programs offered by their schools or the 

Parkinson Recreation Center such as art classes, soccer, karate, 

gymnastics, swimming, etc. 

If you or someone you know might benefit from this program 

known as KIDS KAPERS, the phone number to call is SSVP 

at 250 860-2536. All calls are treated confidentially.  

PALMS FOR ASHES 

Station of the Cross, Fridays @ 7:00 during Lent. 

 

Feb. 24th Development & Peace 

Mar. 2  First Friday Mass & Adoration  

Mar. 9th  Friends in Faith 

March 16th Secular Franciscans 

March 23 Guardians of God’s Creation 

March 30th  Youth—Confirmation Retreat 

BREAKFAST 

Knights of Columbus breakfast next Sunday after morning 

masses at St. Charles Garnier.  Pancakes & Eggs Benedict.  $6/

person $18/family.  Proceeds support Church and Community 

Projects. 

Ash Wednesday, February 22nd, is a day of Fast 

and Abstinence.  Masses and the distribution of 

Ashes will be at 8:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

mailto:children@stcharlesgarnier.ca
tel:250-860-3541
tel:250%20860-2536


For all who have made a Live-In: You’re invited to a morning 

of Live-In revival, friendship and fun.  Saturday March 10th, 

2012 at St. Charles Garnier, 9:00 am starting with Mass.  

Breakfast at 9:30 a.m.  Praise & Worship.  Presentation by our 

newly appointed Chaplain:  Fr. Louie. 50/50 draw.   

Please RSVP or for more info contact Veronica Sabbadin @ 

250-309-0704 or email: veronicasabbadin@gmail.com 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONIST 

At St. Pius X at 7:00 pm on Wednesday evenings.  Come join 

us as we gather together in praise and worship to our God.  

Contact: Piera @ 250-762-6150 for more info. 

Always needed at the Catholic Pastoral Centre, next to St. 

Charles Garnier Church.  Male or female volunteers for this 

ministry would need to be able to take either a 9-1 or 1-4:30 

shift, be comfortable with learning the phone console and be 

able to provide a reference from the pastor of their parish.  If 

you would like to minister in this way, contact Sr. Phyllis 

Giroux at phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org or 250-448-2725, 

ext. 200. 

CATHOLIC HEALTH ASSOCIATION BURSARY 

The board of directors of the Catholic Health Association of BC is 

pleased to announce that is will grant two bursaries in 2012 — each in 

the amount of $250 — to graduating students who are enrolled in a 

Catholic secondary school or who are a member of a BC or Yukon 

parish and enrolled in a public secondary school or who are home-

schooled. 

Interested students are invited to submit a 500 word essay to the Asso-

ciation by March 9th, 2012, that demonstrates an awareness and under-

standing of the significance of Spirituality in Health Care. 

Essays may be sent by regular mail to the address below or via email 

to smhouse@shawlink.ca  Applicants are asked to include a return 

address as well as information about the school he or she attends and 

the date and place of their graduation ceremony. Emailed submissions 

must be sent prior to midnight on the 9th of March.  If submitted by 

regular mail, they must be date-stamped on or before the 9th.  A com-

mittee will announce recipients before April 30, 2012. 

Catholic Health Association of British Columbia 

9387 Holmes Street, Burnaby, BC  V3N 4C3 

will be held at Holy Spirit Parish on Sat-

urday, February 25th from 10am to        

3 pm. This art show will showcase the 

artistic talents of parishioners from all 

parishes in our Deanery. Please mark 

your calendars and plan to join us.  
All funds raised from the production of 

this art show will go towards Holy Spirit's Pilgrimage of Faith 

Appeal.   

“WARM HEARTS & OPEN ARMS" ART SHOW & SALE  

MEN’S RETREAT 

CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP MEETING 

GET YOUR LIVE-IN SPRING BOOSTER SHOT! 

 

  All powerful God, help us to follow the teachings and example of St. 
Peter Damian.  By making Christ and the service of His Church  
 the first love of our lives, may we come to the  joys of eternal light. 

     - St. Peter Damian; Feast: February 21 
Pray for the intercession of St. Peter Damian,  the Saint of the Poor, 
and come to know the joys of eternal light at a Rachel’s  Vineyard 
Retreat™.   We can help.  
   

Abortion AfterCare-Healing 
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

   
 

ENGAGED ENCOUNTER 

Catholic Engaged Encounter - A Wedding is a Day ... A Mar-

riage is a Lifetime. 

A Time for Growth, Life, Love. A Weekend to focus on your 

relationship and prepare for your lifetime commitment through 

this Marriage Preparation Course.  

Newly Engaged? Still discerning or in the last stages of wed-

ding planning?  This weekend will help you prepare for your 

life together.  Only chance to register for a 2012 Engaged En-

counter weekend in Kelowna.   April 14th-15th, 2012 - Regis-

tration closes March 31st 2012.  Please register online at 

www.CEEKelowna.ca or 250-317-8445 

http://www.CEEKelowna.ca
tel:250-317-8445


Believe—Reflections on the Creed is a six part series exploring 

the treasures of our faith.  

Why not take some time this lent to explore your faith?  Believe 

will provide you with some time of prayerful reflection to grow 

in your faith and deepen your love and understanding of the 

Creed we profess. 

 

Taking this course will make you more equipped "...always be 

ready to make your defense to anyone who demands from you 

an account of the hope that is in you.  (1 Peter 3:15). 

 
Date: February 23, 2012 through March 29, 2012 

Time: 7:00—9:00 pm 

Place: St. Charles Garnier Parish Hall 

Registration:  Sign-up sheets in foyer 

CWL NEWS 

RECOMMENDED READING FOR LENT: 

The Other Face of God: When a Stranger Calls Us Home,  

By Mary Jo Leddy, Published by Orbis. 

If a refugee showed up at your front door with nothing but their 

suitcase and their child—what would you do?  Call the police?  

Send them somewhere else?  Or would you open your door and 

invite them in?  Well that’s exactly what Mary Jo Leddy did… 

Mary Jo Leddy is a well-known Catholic writer and founder of 

Romero House in Toronto.  Romero House is a house for refu-

gees, and named after Archbishop Oscar Romero of El Salva-

dor, who was martyred for his outspoken defense of the poor in 

his country.  The book is appropriate reading for anyone, espe-

cially in the light of the focus of Women Against Poverty. 

 

SAVE THOSE STAMPS 

Did you know your used stamps could provide 

food, clothing and school supplies to needy children 

around the world? 

Here’s how it works—the stamps are sent off to the Redemptor-

ist Mission Stamp Burse in Windsor ON, who sell them.  The 

money then goes to Canadian Food for Children Mission Fund 

run by Dr. Andrew Simone, who sends the supplies to 3rd 

world countries through local missionaries.  But that’s not all—

the Redemptorists match the donations made from the Stamp 

Burse!  In 2011 they made $4,000 from collected stamps.  

Please remember to leave a 1/4 inch around each stamp.  Drop 

off your used stamps in the box on the ledge in the foyer under 

the CWL sign. 

 

ENGLISH CANADA’S NEWEST CARDINAL 

This Saturday February 18th, Archbishop Thomas Collins of 

Toronto becomes Canada’s newest Cardinal—please keep him 

in your prayers, and ask God to bless and guide him in his new 

responsibilities.  Watch the ceremony on Salt & Light TV. 

EVENING WEEKDAY MASS 

RIGHT TO LIFE BANQUET 

For those interested in an evening Mass after work, Immaculate 

Conception Church celebrates a Mass at 5:15 pm Monday to 

Friday (the morning Mass will continue to be celebrated at 8:00 

am).  As well, there is a Holy Hour and Benediction before the 

evening Mass on First Fridays.  All are welcome! 

Alex Schadenberg Executive Director and International Chair 

of The Euthanasia Prevention Coalition will speak on Mercy 

Killing, Euthanasia, Living Wills, Family Challenges, Assisted 

Suicide and Elder Abuse at  a Dinner/Fundraiser March 12th @ 

6:00 at ICC Parish Hall.  Tickets only $25.00 per person.  To 

purchase tickets call 250-862-8202 or visit Loaves & Fishes 

591 Lawrence Ave. 

PHILLIPPINE DISASTER FUNDRAISER 

You’re invited to a fundraiser for the benefit of the people of 

Cagayan de Oro City (Philippines) who were affected by the 

typhoon Sendong (Washi) and flash flooding last Dec. 16/11.  

There will be an entertainment showcasing variety acts of Fili-

pino songs and dances on Friday, February 24th at 7:30pm in 

Immaculate Conception Hall.   
 Come and see the Filipino priests in the Okanagan singing and 

doing more. Admission is by donation at the door. If you are 

not able to attend and want to donate, please put your donation 

in an envelope, write Philippines Disaster and drop it in the 

Sunday collection. Thank you very much! So come, enjoy, be 

entertained and help at the same time. C yah der! 



FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR POSITION 

The Clubhouse Child Care Center is hiring for the permanent 

position of Full-Time Financial Administrator at our Sutherland 

location.  Please submit your cover letter and resume via e-mail 

to: afriesen@clubhousechildcare.com Attention:  Caroline 

Noga, Executive Director 

CLUBHOUSE CHILD CARE  

The Clubhouse Childcare Centre is now taking registrations for 

Little Angels Preschool starting September 2012.  At Little An-

gels we provide a Catholic preschool program in a play based 

environment. 4 year old classes (Born 2008) Monday, Wednes-

day and Friday from 9.00am – 11.30am 3 year old classes 

(Born in 2009) Tuesday and Thursday from 9.00am – 11.30am 

We are situated in St Joseph Hall, 839 Sutherland Avenue.   

The Clubhouse also offers Before and After School care for 

children attending St Joseph Elementary School.  For more in-

formation or to set up a tour please call 250-860-4393. 

PEROHY SUPPER 

Baba’s homemade PYROHY - CABBAGE ROLLS - and more 

Adults - $15    Children (6-12) - $10 

ALL YOU CAN EAT                Sunday, February 26 - 4 - 8 pm 

Location: Ukrainian Catholic Parish Hall 

1091 Coronation Ave. 

Contact: 250.448.0305 or 250.764.4951 

CATHOLIC MORALITY  

From the Office of Faith Formation . . .  
Catholic Morality, one of the core courses for Foundations of 

the Faith will be offered on the following dates:  March 2 & 3, 

Cranbrook; March 9 & 10, Penticton; April 13 & 14, Kelowna; 

May 4 & 5, Castlegar.   
Pre-registration is required.  For further information please con-

tact Darlene Jackson at the Catholic Pastoral Centre             

Darlene.Jackson@nelsondiocese.org Registration forms are 

available on the diocesan website, www.nelsondiocese.org – 

click on Faith Formation.  

tel:250.448.0305
tel:250.764.4951
mailto:Darlene.Jackson@nelsondiocese.org
http://www.nelsondiocese.org


HEY YOUTH!! 



 

FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 
“The Future of the Church and the World passes through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

ADULTS: Do I truly believe that God forgives my sins and imperfections? 
CHILDREN: When have I made a big mistake and asked God to forgive me?

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses.  

If you would like to see us offer this at other times please volunteer (Email Christine)   
 

CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
TEACHER PRO-D – NO CLASSES 

This Monday Feb. 20th, be sure to get your Ashes on Wednesday 8:30am or 7:00pm! 
Email Christine: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca for both Catechism and Children’s Liturgy 

 
TEENS 

Youth Nights now on FRIDAYS  
Juniors (Gr. 6-7) & Seniors (Gr. 8-12) Alternate weeks 

Email Andie: youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca or call (below) for info. 
 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  

YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “FOCUS/CSA UBCO” 
Or Email Kevin: youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca  

 
CONTACT THE TEAM 

Kevin (Director of Formation): C: 863-4296 or kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 9:00am-3:00pm Tues./Thurs: 9:00am – Noon 

 
Christine (Director of Family Life): C: 863-1982 

Monday 9:00am-8:00pm, Wednesday/Friday 9am-3pm  
 

Andie Kouwenhoven (Youth Minister): C: 863-3347 
Tuesdays during the day or Evenings 

 
PLEASE NOTE: EMAIL IS THE BEST WAY TO CONTACT ANY OF OUR TEAM! 

 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. (John 13:34) 

 


